24 BELGRAVE SQUARE
LONDON SWIX 8QA

SPANISH AMBASSADOR

19th December 1985 i

M chad, .

I have pleasure in enclosing a letter addressed
to the Prime Minister by the President of the Spanish
Government, Don Felipe Gonzalez.

I should be most grateful if you would kindly en-
sure that she receives it.
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JOSE J. PUIG DE LA BELLACASA

Mr. Charles D. Powell,

Private Secretary to the Prime Minister,
10 Downing Street,

LONDON SWl.







